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Eyre Receives Top Honor Among  

Technology Professionals 
 
(Murray, Utah) - Murray City School District (MCSD) Technology Department Coordinator Jason 
Eyre was recently recognized as Outstanding Chief Technology Officer 2019/2020 at the Utah 
Consortium for School Networking (CoSN) Annual Conference in Bryce Canyon.  
 
Each year, CoSN selects a CTO of the Year for their leadership and service to the Utah COSN 
organization and education stakeholders. Jason was recognized for his strong work ethic, spirit 
of innovation and collaboration with MCSD officials and colleagues at the state level. 
 
Having worked for MCSD since 2017, Eyre has created and implemented many successful 
projects that are not only important to the District but to his colleagues statewide, and even 
across the country. This includes the Murray PowerUP! Program where students receive a 
district issued chromebook and students in middle and high schools take the devices home. He 
is also leading a statewide 5G effort to bring advanced wireless technologies to Utah campuses. 
Murray High School was the first K-12 institution in the world to have a private LTE network. 
 
“I am honored to receive this recognition from my distinguished peers at CoSN,” said Eyre. “The 
importance of safe, effective, and user-friendly technology in public education cannot be 
underscored enough and is what fuels my passion to support a great learning environment for 
students, teachers and administrators.” 
 
CoSN is the premier professional association of school system technology leaders, providing 
thought leadership resources, community, best practices and advocacy tools to help leaders 
succeed in the digital transformation. CoSN represents over 13 million students in school 
districts nationwide and continues to grow as a powerful and influential voice in K-12 education. 
 
“I am thrilled for Jason and proud to have him as part of the District,” said MCSD Superintendent 
Jennifer Covington. “I have great confidence in our technology systems, processes, and 
protocols as a result of his continued professionalism and demonstrated commitment to 
education in Murray.” 
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